APPROVED FOR RELEASEL DATE: 03-Feb-2010

Executive Registry

6 April 1984

MEMORANDUM FOR: Chief, International Activities Division/DDO ℓ

FROM:

Deputy Director of Central Intelligence

SUBJECT:

Continued Interest in the Man-Portable Weapons

Captured by Israeli Forces in Lebanon

Rather than send the note you prepared to the Secretary of Defense, I raised it with him at breakfast this morning. I told him that we were very grateful for his support in obtaining Israeli-captured weapons before, and that I understood a survey team was going out to Israel this month to take a second look. I indicated that we would be very grateful for whatever additional hand-held weapons the team could garner for our use in our paramilitary programs. The Secretary said that he would be happy to support us and would make sure that the survey team would keep us in mind. Deputy Secretary Taft made a note to follow up.

7 John N. McMahon

CEPAET

100



National Security Archive,

Suite 701, Gelman Library, The George Washington University,

2130 H Street, NW, Washington, D.C., 20037,

Phone: 202/994-7000, Fax: 202/994-7005, nsarchiv@gwu.edu